
Pioneers - Year 6

In Spanish, we 
have been 
learning words 
and phrases 
related to family.

We have been writing 
diary entries and a 
story chapter
based on Shaun Tan’s 
graphic ‘The Arrival’.

We have enjoyed 
rounders, cricket 
and swimming in PE. 
Also, we have been 
increasing our 
fitness by running a 
mile.

We worked hard 
towards our SATS 
and our conduct 
during the tests 
was exceptional.

Maths has been focused on 
statistics, shape and 
position and direction. We 
have created nets of 3D 
shapes and learned how to 
use a compass to draw 
circles.

For Geography, we went to 
Cambridge to gather 
information. Several children 
said they can’t wait to go back!

We went to the Crucial Crew event 
to learn about keeping safe in the 
community. We also had a visit from 
PC Sam Hale who talked to us about 
online safety and cyber-bullying.


